
The Grail invites you to an exploration of  


The Statement from the Heart

Saturday 26 February 2022
9.30am-3.30pm (via zoom)






A time to explore more deeply this visionary statement 

which we believe is a fair, practical and unifying gift 
to all Australians. It invites us to respond to what 

Indigenous Australians are calling for: 
Voice.Treaty.Truth.




Insightful videos, authentic stories, small group
conversations, moments to pause & opportunities 

to commit to further action.



Please email: admin@grailaustralia.org.au to register. 
A zoom link will be sent to all registrants a few days prior.






www.grailaustralia.org.au

Supported by Eremos, Women's Reconciliation Network, Network for Good, 
Justice and Peace Office Catholic Archdiocese of Sydney, Creators of Peace, 

Initiatives of Change Australia, Pace e Bene Australia.


